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Summary

League Start-Up Documents:
I am currently reviewing all league start-up documents to ensure that rules, regulations, and policies are accurate and up-to-date. These documents will be submitted to all district clubs on August 15 and will also be available on our updated website. This will help ensure that everyone is aligned as we approach the fall season.

Team Submissions:
To date, we have received team submissions from approximately half of the clubs in our district for the upcoming fall season. I am actively following up with the remaining clubs to ensure that all team information is received promptly to facilitate a smooth start to the season.

Upcoming Projects and Tasks:
· Website Development:
· Over the next couple of weeks, I will be creating and updating the website for the new season. This will include uploading all team rosters, schedules, and other relevant information to ensure that everything is easily accessible to our members.
· Scheduling:
· I will also be developing the season schedule and will distribute a first draft to club administrators and rough coordinators. Their feedback will be crucial to ensuring that the schedule is accurate and meets the needs of all teams.
· Referee Meetings:
· I will be organizing and hosting meetings for our district referees with the assistance of BC Soccer. These meetings will aim to ensure that our referees are fully prepared and supported for the upcoming season.
· Updated Registration Manual:
· I am in the process of creating a new, updated registration manual. This will provide clear guidance to streamline the registration process, making it easier for both clubs and members to navigate.


Ongoing Support:
As always, I remain committed to supporting the board and our clubs in any way I can. I am available for any questions or assistance needed as we gear up for another successful season.

I appreciate the continued dedication of our board members, club administrators, and volunteers as we prepare for the upcoming season. Your efforts are invaluable to the success of our district.

Respectfully submitted,

Rashpal Khakh
Executive Director UISA
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